
 Plum Springs Baptist Church is hosting our 11th Annual Car Show September 27, 2025 from 
 9:00 - 2:30 at Plum Springs Baptist Church.  We are inviting all makes and models, tractors, and 
 motorcycles to join us for our largest event yet!  There will be free entry, food, and music.  We 
 will also have a silent and live auction on site.  All donations and proceeds from this event will 
 go to support summer camp for our youth. 

 We at PSBC believe in investing in our young people.  Each year, multiple youth make life 
 changing decisions at church camp.  This is why we are asking once again for your contribution 
 to help us make this event a success.  Your contribution will enable our youth to participate in 
 camp as well as multiple other activities throughout the year. 

 In June 2025, Plum Springs Baptist Church will be taking 30 youth and 6 sponsors back to The 
 Wilds summer camp in North Carolina. Each year, it costs $410 per child to attend camp.  We 
 are looking forward to this exciting opportunity for our youth. This will be a wonderful week for 
 our youth to be immersed in the Word of God with no distractions.  But we need help from our 
 community with donations of goods and services to make this car show and auction a success! 

 We invite you to not only make a donation, but please come and join us on September 27 for a 
 day of fun, food, friends, and cars, bikes, trucks, and tractors from around the area. We look 
 forward to seeing you there. 

 Thank you, 
 Bro. Bobby Reno, Pastor 
 David & Misti Logsdon, Youth Directors 
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